



NWB Tools

Phyllis Beaulieu <phyllis.beaulieu@nwb-oen.ca>

[Licensing] RE: 2BE-MDP Apex Geoscience Muskox Diamond Project

1 message

Tara Gunson <tgunson@apexgeoscience.com>

Tue, Jun 16, 2015 at 11:43 AM

To: Brady MacCarl <brady.maccarl@nwb-oen.ca>

Cc: Rob L'Heureux <rlheureux@apexgeoscience.com>, Licensing Department <licensing@nwb-oen.ca>

Hi Brady,

Thank you very much for the update.

We will make the necessary amendments to the Management Plans and send resubmit to your office (as well as the ANADC and NIRB so everyone is on the same page).

Will supply your office with dates as soon as they are known.

Just an FYI as well, after a nightmare trying to find an Inuinnaqtun translator during this busy time, I was able to commission someone, but unfortunately they have failed to produce the documents. I have since found another translator who is going to do me a favour and put a rush on the translations. As soon as I get the documents I will forward. Thanks again for your patience and understanding.

Warmest Regards,

Tara

From: Brady MacCarl [mailto:brady.maccarl@nwb-oen.ca]

Sent: June-16-15 11:07 AM

To: r laroo

Cc: Tara Gunson; Licensing Department

Subject: 2BE-MDP Apex Geoscience Muskox Diamond Project

Dear Mr. L'Heureux:

The technical review period has concluded for your water licence application no. 2BE-MDP---. Please note, the NIRB has not yet completed its screening process, citing insufficient information from the applicant, and the NWB must wait until an affirmative screening determination has been received before issuing a licence.

To ensure that a licence can be authored expediently upon an affirmative screening determination, I am requesting that you make the following revisions to your management plans:

